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February 21, 1975

Mr. Angelo Giambusso, Director

Division of Keactor Licensing - :
U. S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission ’ % o
Washington, D. C. 20555 .

Re: Oconee Nucle ation
Docket Nos.(50-269Y -270, -287 Nt 4 N
Dear Mr. Giambusso: '

In reply to Mr. Paul F. Collins' letter of January 24, 1975, please
find attached a revised Requalification Program for NRC Licensed
Personnel. Responses to Mr. Collins' request for additional infor-
mation are incorporated in Section 3.0.

Very truly yours,

—

,
o

“ e -
- -

A. C. Thies
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